
 

 

 

Calling all Woodworkers!! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to the warmer weather and the fun outside events 

we will enjoy as a community!  

Last year in the flood at school, we sadly lost most of the games that we 

used at the Summer Social and Village Fete each year.  

The pictures below are examples of some games that we would like to 

source. We would be able to use these for years to come at our events and 

for fundraising, and they could easily be stored away in the Winter months.  

If anyone has the skills (and the time) to make a game or two, 

we would be so grateful if you could help! 

Please do come and chat to one of the committee members in the 

playground or contact friends@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk  

All materials would be funded by the Friends. 

Thank you in advance, 

The Friends of Lavant Primary School 
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